
 

 
 

 

Project Update:  April 2017 

Recent Progress:  New curb and gutters have been poured leading up to the bridge.  Street 

lighting has been installed, and concrete safety barrier has been removed.  Sidewalks have 

been installed east of Anacapa Street. 

Upcoming Work: 

Crews will continue utility relocations, including reclaimed and potable water 

and telecommunications lines.   

New Cabrillo Boulevard sidewalk improvements will be built between State and Anacapa 

Streets. During the first week in April, the Cabrillo Boulevard crosswalk at Anacapa Street will 

reopen after roadway paving.  Pedestrians will be detoured around the southeast corner of 

State Street and Cabrillo Boulevard throughout the month as roadway improvements 

continue.   

Near the middle of April, crews will slurry seal and re-stripe Cabrillo Boulevard between 

Chapala and Garden Streets.  Please expect alternating lane closures in the area for 5 to 7 

days during work.  Access to Stearns Wharf will remain open throughout the improvements, 

but traffic patterns around the dolphin fountain will be limited.  Flagmen will be in the area to 

direct traffic as needed. 

At the end of April, new lanes will open on Cabrillo Boulevard with two westbound lanes, one 

westbound left turn lane onto Stearns Wharf, and one eastbound lane.  This lane 

configuration will remain in place until the end of the project. 



 

 

 

Closures: 

Until the end of the month, the beach-side of Cabrillo Boulevard will remain closed near the 

bridge.  One lane in each direction remains open during daytime construction on the new 

mountain-side of the bridge. To accommodate the work area, the left turn from Cabrillo 

Boulevard to Stearns Wharf (westbound) is prohibited.  Motorists can enter Stearns Wharf 

from State Street and eastbound Cabrillo Boulevard.  Detour signs are in place to highlight 

access around the closure.   

Following work this month, Cabrillo Boulevard will have two westbound lanes, one westbound 

left turn lane onto Stearns Wharf, and one eastbound lane open.  The southerly sidewalk and 

beach path across the bridge will remain closed while work is completed in the park. 

Fall 2014 - Spring 2017: 

The Cabrillo Boulevard Bridge Replacement Project includes a new bridge, enhanced Mission 

Creek banks, and improved pedestrian areas.  Cabrillo Boulevard, surrounding businesses, 

parks, Stearns Wharf, and the Arts and Crafts Show will remain open throughout 

construction. 

For more information, please visit www.SantaBarbaraCA.gov/CabrilloBridge or call 805-897-

2637.  If you have questions or would like to add/remove someone from these updates, 

please respond to this email.  
  

 
  

 

http://sbroads.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=506e29b8ed7711b13311dcbcf&id=59d30ccc85&e=aa31e09c5f

